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Llease register my opposition to the Dept. of Energy plan to bury I radioactive waste at Yucca Mountain. The rights of Shoshone people to 
of land per their treaty with the U.S. needs to be 

respected. 

2 In addition, lfhere are too many potential hazards related to burying 
waste over 13 fault lines in a region experiencing dramatic population 
growth which will be subject to accidents in the transport and handling 
of the waste. It is a very bad idea and I implore you to rethink the 
problem utilizing all of this country's scientific resources to 
otherwise mitigate the harm represented by these materials. 

While it might be economically attractive to locate a repository for 
the waste there, it is an infinitely extravagant expenditure of the 
health and safety (not to mention the religious freedoms) of people 
living near the mountain and reliant upon it for spiritual sustenance. 
The U.S. has got to stop bully other nations into subservience and 
seeking a less problematic solution for managing the waste is our 
responsibility. 

Please do not allow this project to proceed 3 
Thank you for your consideration, 

Linda Griffith 
P.O. BOX 174 
Blaine, ME 04734 


